
Moses Lake Classic Car Club 

March 14, 2019 
Meeting called to order by President Don Haack, followed by the 

Pledge of Allegiance. Number of members attending tonight was 44 ½.                                 

Minutes read by Secretary Tim Jones:  Paul motion to approve the 

minutes, second by Mitch and approved by all members. 

Treasurer's Report by Bob Kent: Checking balance as of March 1st 

$7,658.56. Received $60 for membership dues, $34 from 50/50 drawing, 

$54 for two bumper plaques and, Deposited $178, from 2 plaques; $54, 

from 6 dues; $90 and 50/50; $34. Motion moved to approve by Ann and 

2nd by David, then passed by all. 

Web Masters Report by Paul Boehm: There are two plaques left for 

sale one new $27 and one used $20. Web site is up to date. Walmart car 

show will be held on August 3rd. The $10 Plaques will be offered for sale 

again for the car show and, if you need to change your category notify 

Paul. 

Paul and Don will be heading out to drum up sponsors for the upcoming 

trophies. Paul showed everyone the trophies so-far built by Tim, who will 

be building a total of ten trophies. This will reduce the amount from 30 to 

20 needed to buy. 

Guest: We have a future car club member attending her name is Evelyn, 

we look forward to that day for she is only a baby now. 

Birthdays: Tim's 60th I am still a youngster at heart! 

Don announces there will not be a Poker Walk this year. 

Banners for the car show will be placed at two locations out on I-90. 

Goodies bags will be put together at Karen's house again this year. 

Car Show Committee will walk the park to ensure that everyone is on 

the same page so set-up goes as planned. 

Thanks to Nancy for the table decorations. 

Bernie will do table decorations next month. 

Bill Anderson talks about the excitement involved with going to the 

NASCAR races in Arizona. He mentioned if you ever go to be sure to take 

some ear plugs for it is very loud. 

Door Prizes: Excavator goes to Joe, Ann wins race car, Jim wins the 

mystery box, Ernie wins dinner coupon, and Helicopter goes to Woody. 

Car of the month: goes to Gordon Harris and Bernie won the 50/50. 

Motion to end tonight's meeting by Mitch, second by Clay approved by all. 

April 28th is the GUM BALL RALLY in Ritzville, sounds like fun.  

Next meeting will be on April 11th at Bob's 6pm, meeting at 7pm. 
 



Car of the Month 

March 2019 Car of the Month 

 

 

 

 

  

Gordon Harris - 1973 Oldsmobile Omega 

 Gordon Harris - 1973 Oldsmobile Omega 

The vehicle was purchased in 1987 by my son Mark Harris at age 17. It was his first car.  
After it got to Moses Lake it was painted and new rims, tires and interior.  
The vehicle was then purchased from him by his father Gordon Harris.  
The Olds Omega was a compact car sold from 1973 through 1984 by General Motors.  
The name Omega was the first generation two door coupe with production date 1973 to 1974   
and had the style of the Chevy Nova, Pontiac Ventura, and Buick Apollo which were introduced 
in 1971.  
The front grill sported the Olds trademark split "waterfall" grille, round headlights set  
into square recesses, and parking lights directly below the bumper.  
It had a 350 engine with automatic transmission. The vehicle is a two door and has a vinyl top.  
It had a little fancier trim than the Nova but it even borrowed the Nova dashboard but Olds  
added wood grain trim to it for a more upscale look. 
  
The vehicle is for sale for only $9,500 and can be seen in Moses Lake. 


